



Name: ()	Class:	Date:
-----------------------	--------	-------

I. Complete the sentences CAN, CAN'T, COULD, COULDN'T, SHOULD, SHOULDN'T, MUST or MUSTN'T.

1. If the boys are not careful, they _____ fall off the tree.
2. You have been coughing a lot recently. You _____ smoke so much.
3. The shirt is still dirty. You _____ clean it again.
4. I _____ eat pizza when I was a child, but I like it today.
5. We _____ go to the bank today. We haven't got any money left.
6. You _____ sleep in that room. It's full of boxes and other stuff.
7. You have a bad headache, so you _____ go to bed earlier.
8. I _____ feed the baby now, so can you do it for me ?
9. Tourists _____ take their passports with them when they go abroad.
10. You _____ answer your mother in that bad manner.
11. Lucy _____ carry the baskets as they are too heavy. She needs my help.
12. We _____ listen to our parents' advice regarding such an important matter.

II. Fill in the correct form – Adjective or Adverb

1. The hamburger tastes _____. Let's go somewhere else . (AWFUL)
2. We ran as _____ as we could. (QUICK)
3. The exercise wasn't very difficult. We were able to do it _____. (EASY)
4. My niece jumped around _____ when she heard the good news.
(HAPPY)
5. Mr Johnson looked _____ when he entered the classroom. (ANGRY)
6. The soup in this restaurant tastes _____ (WONDERFUL)
7. My car broke down yesterday. I hope the mechanic can fix it
_____.(QUICK)
8. He won the championship because he races very _____. (GOOD)
9. She stayed _____ , even though she looked _____. (CALM, ANGRY)
10. She had all her flowers _____ arranged in the flower bed. (NEAT)





III. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

HOW TO PLAN A TRIP

Traveling can be tricky for a newbie. If you want to take a trip to a new place abroad or which is far away from where you live, you may need to make a good plan in order to avoid troubles during the trip. So once you know where you want to go, you should decide when and how you are going to go there.

Many people take a trip during holidays because that is the time when they can take a break from work or studies. Unfortunately, traveling during holiday season may not be a good choice as prices for flight tickets and hotel rooms are usually higher than the off-season period when tourism is not booming. If you have a limited budget, you may consider taking a day off work during the off-season when prices are lower and discounted.

Your budget will also determine what means of transportation you are going to use. Taking a road trip might be cheaper, but you should be in good shape and prepare your car for a long trip. If you choose to fly, you may have to take public transportation to get around in your holiday destination. Whether you take a taxi, subway or bus, you should know where you are going based on the itinerary that you have planned before and make sure you know the routes and the fares.

Next, calculate your costs. What kind of accommodation do you want? If you take a road trip, you may prefer to stay in a motel. Hostels are cheaper, but today you can search online and find hotels offering rooms with low rates. If the costs are more than you can afford, make cuts where you can. You may cut expenses for eating out or even cut the trip short and get back before the holiday season ends.

Once you are exactly sure of where and when you want to go, how you will get there and where you are going to stay, make your reservations. You can book your flight and accommodation online and even many attractions have ticket sales online so you can skip the lines and enjoy the attraction right in. You may also consider taking travel insurance. You will have some protection in case you could not travel during the time your tickets are booked for. If you plan to travel internationally, keep your passport, travel documents, visas and similar items in one place to ease you in accessing them.

Lastly, pack light. Heavy luggage will only limit your movement and cause discomfort. A few basic shirts and pants or shorts will do and roll them when packing to save room for souvenirs.





1. When is the best time to take a cheap trip?

- (a) During the holiday season. (b) During the off-season.
(c) During the peak period. (d) During the day off. ()

2. What is the advantage of taking a road trip compared to flying?

- (a) A road trip is longer. (d) A road trip requires you to be in good shape
(c) A road trip is usually cheaper. (b) A road trip could be dangerous. ()

3. If the costs are more than you can afford, what should you do?

- (a) Stay in a luxury hotel. (b) Stay in a hostel.
(c) Make cuts where you can. (d) Find a low rate hotel room. ()

4. You can book your flight and accommodation. It means you _____.

- (a) protect your health during the trip. (b) skip the lines.
(c) make your reservations. (d) plan to travel internationally ()

5. Why should you bring light luggage?

- (a) To limit your movement. (b) To give space for camping equipment.
(c) To move around easily. (d) To save money. ()

IV. Choose the best answer.

1. Swimming is a very _____ way of staying in shape.

- (a) enjoyable (b) definite
(c) effective (d) tedious ()

2. I'm sorry I'm late. I tried to get here as _____ as I could.

- (a) fastly (b) fast
(c) slow (d) slowly ()

3. My brother _____ ride a motorbike, but I can't.

- (a) must (c) can
(b) should (d) could ()

4. Tracy _____ draw really well because she studied how to draw ten years ago.



- (a) can't (c) couldn't
(b) can (d) could ()
5. They'd made all the _____ for the party.
(a) destination (c) privacy
(b) culture (d) arrangements ()
6. The trip was fun and very _____, I had a great time.
(a) boring (c) horrible
(b) enjoyable (d) unpleasant ()
7. "I will never forget this trip, it is very _____ and special to me."
(a) frequent (c) skillful
(b) enjoyable (d) meaningful ()
8. The family went on _____ to a beach in Thailand where they relaxed and enjoyed many pleasurable activities.
(a) travel (c) trip
(b) vacation (d) campsite ()
9. I would appreciate it if you would respect my _____. Please leave me alone.
(a) responsibility (c) ubiquity
(b) intensity (d) privacy ()
10. Nowadays, the _____ of smartphones helps to keep us occupied.
(a) responsibility (c) ubiquity
(b) intensity (d) privacy ()
11. In winter, blankets were able to _____ yourselves from the cold.
(a) find out (b) shield
(c) offend (d) voyage ()
12. My mother cooked _____ with meat and vegetables for dinner last night.
(a) lumber (c) bunks
(b) voyage (d) stews ()